

7251 Yonge St., Innisfil ON L9S 0J3 • 705-431-4321 • Fax 705-431-6872 • www.innpower.ca

June 23, 2017

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board PO Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli

Re: InnPower Corporation - Delay in Interrogatory Responses

On May 16, 2017 InnPower Corporation ("IPC") received Procedural Order No. 1 which directed InnPower Corporation to file interrogatories to be served to IPC on May 30, 2017 and June 2, 2017. IPC was directed to file written responses to all interrogatories on June 23, 2017.

InnPower Corporation has been working very diligently to meet the June 23, 2017 timeline to provide complete and relevant responses to all interrogatories. To achieve this, IPC is requesting approval for an extension to submit interrogatory responses on or before Monday July 3, 2017.

Respectfully submitted

Brenda L. Pinke,

Regulatory & Conservation Manager

(705) 431-6870 Ext. 262 brendap@innpower.ca

BLP/Imc Attach.

c:

Walter J. Malcolm, President and CEO – InnPower Corporation Jennifer Cowles, Interim CFO/Treasurer – InnPower Corporation John A. D. Vellone - Borden, Ladner Gervais LLP Martha McQuat, Case Advisor – Ontario Energy Board VECC - Intervenor of EB-2016-0085 SEC – Intervenor of EB-2016-0085